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Sonia Ford, President’s Special Recognition Award, for outstanding service to the Club.   Sonia has over the last 18 months created and maintained the WCSC website, created and maintained the WCSC Facebook page, volunteered her time to help coach the team, given advice to parents about where their child stands regarding State and National qualifying times, committee member, promoted the Primary Inter-School Carnival, including posting records at the pool so swimmers can track their progress.  She has also organized donations for today’s presentations, and organized the catering for today.

Kathy Barry-Secker, travels from Cummins to help coach the team and is a valuable source of swimming knowledge.

Jane Nelligan, also travels from Cummins to help coach the team and is also a valuable source of swimming knowledge.

Megan Fitzpatrick, has been the valued Treasurer of our Club, continuing her role in this position three years after her own children had discontinued swimming with the Club.  

Matt Hamnett, for stepping up and helping coach the team when Carol has been away and for being the resident handyman, putting up our new clocks and fixing our broken bits.

Jason DiPaolo, for being able to stand in and help coach our team when Carol has been away.

Simon Clarke, for helping to coach the team in the mornings when Carol has been away.

Todd George for taking the leadership of the Club into a new, exciting direction.

Anne-Marie Hammond, committee member, for ordering and distributing Club equipment.  She also organized accommodation for Country Championships and has written an amazing amount of grant applications for our Club, some of which have been successful in providing much needed funds to our Club and taking financial pressure off of families..

Bernie Dale, Committee member, auditor of the Club’s financial books and adding up of swimmer’s Carnival points.  Always willing to help out the Club.

Lea Traeger, Committee member, organizing pointscore events and keeping records of swimmers’ personal bests.  At one stage our Club was unable to hold a pointscore event because Lea was going to be away.  Helping to marshall events on pointscore nights.

Brett Howell,  committee member, reliable source of knowledge as far as the Club is concerned.  Helped to organize accommodation for Country Championships.  Representing the Club on the Working Party for a new pool in Port Lincoln.

Nadine McInerney, committee member, for taking on the difficult role of nominations officer and doing a great job.  Also for helping to coach the team.

Anna Ryan, for helping to coach the team and being super organized with sessions already being written up on the board before swimmers and other coaches arrive for training.

Marianne Allen, for helping to coach the team and marshaling at pointscore events

Gabby Zerk, for helping to coach the team after travelling from Lock to do so and coaching the Lock team members.




